
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

KIOSK 
Monday to Sunday: 10am – 10pm

RESTAURANT
Monday to Sunday: 12noon – 3pm / 6pm – 10pm
Last order at 9pm

COFFEE SHOP
Monday to Sunday: 7:30am – 10pm 
Last order at 9pm 
A la Carte menu available

CHAIRMAN’S BAR
Monday to Sunday: 12noon – 10pm
Last order at 9pm

SPORTSMAN’S BAR 
Monday to Friday: 4pm – 10pm
Saturday and Sunday: 9am – 10pm
Public Holiday: 11am – 10pm
Last order at 9pm

CAPTAIN’S BAR
Monday to Sunday: 8am – 10pm
Saturday, Sunday and Public Holiday: 8am – 10pm
Last order at 9pm

POOL BAR AND FAMILY LOUNGE
Closed until further notice

Further Government COVID-19 Social Distancing Measures

Due to recent increases in locally transmitted COVID-19 cases the Government has responded by putting in 
place further Social Distancing Measures which will become effective from Wednesday 2nd December 2020 
through until at least Tuesday 16th December 2020. Those measures that will affect the Club are as follows:

• All Food and Beverage Outlets will now close at 10pm. A revised opening/closing schedule for all
Food and Beverage Outlets is shown at the bottom of this notice. 

• Table size in all F&B Outlets will decrease to 2 (two) persons per table – this includes the Decking area 
at the Sportsman’s Bar (adjacent to the Outdoor Green) where no gatherings of sporting groups will 
now be allowed. By way of a reminder, food and drink can only be consumed at a table, which 
necessarily means that you are not allowed to walk around (or stand) consuming food or drink when 
not at a table. Masks must be worn at all times when not at a table.

• The Swimming Pool Complex will be closed.
• The Spectator Stands for the Main Pitch and Hockey Pitch will be closed. Parents or guardians 

bringing children to Mini/Junior training sessions on the pitches will be advised by their respective 
Mini/Junior sections of social distancing arrangements for the Infield area.

• With an abundance of caution it has been decided to close the Children Playrooms.
• As a result of the above measures the Club will close at 11pm.
Per my last notice to you I would again ask that everyone does their best to abide by these latest and 
stricter Government regulations. I recognize that with the festive season upon us this may be difficult for 
some but we must all look to fully comply with these revised Social Distancing Measures with the hope 
that they will be relaxed from the 17th December 2020 onwards.

Stay safe and healthy.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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FOOD AND BEVERAGE OUTLETS


